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 Education and Families Committee – 20 May 2024 

Shetland Islands Council Committee Information - Meetings 

 

Item Subject Decision 

1 Children’s Services 
Directorate Performance 
Report Q4, 1 January to 
31 March 2024 

The Committee CONSIDERED the contents of the report and made relevant comments on progress 
against priorities to inform further activity. 

2 Preventing and Managing 
Exclusions in Shetland 
Schools Policy 

The Committee RECOMMENDED that Shetland Islands Council APPROVES the Preventing and 
Managing Exclusions in Shetland Schools Policy. 
 

3 Primary Teaching Staffing 
Levels 

The Committee APPROVED the application of the Primary Teacher Staffing Levels calculation for 
all settings in Shetland from August 2025. 
 

4 HM Inspectors Report – 
Education Scotland on 
Mossbank Primary School 
and Nursery Class 

The Committee NOTED the content of the Education Scotland Reports on Mossbank Primary 
School and Nursery Class. 

5 HM Inspector Report – 
Education Scotland 
Community Learning and 
Development 

The Committee NOTED the content of the HMIE Progress Visit Report on Community Learning and 
Development. 

6 Care Inspectorate Reports 
on Residential Childcare: 
Short Breaks for Children 
and Stura 

The Committee NOTED the content of the Care Inspectorate Reports for Stura and Short Breaks for 
Children. 

7 Sport and Leisure Service 
Report for Active Schools 
2022-23 

The Committee NOTED the content of the report and appendix and made relevant comments on the 
Sport and Leisure Service’s progress. 
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8 The Promise: Plan 21-24 
Progress Report 

The Committee: 
 

 NOTED the contents of this report 
 

 NOTED that recommendations of the independent evaluation will be considered alongside the 
publication of The Promise Plan 24-30 in June 2024, and that a local delivery plan will be 
developed. 

 

9 Education and Families 
Committee Business 
Programme 2024-25 

The Committee CONSIDERED the business planned for Education and Families Committee for the 
financial year 2024/25, and ADVISED the Director of Children’s Services of any changes required or 
new items to be included on the Business Programme. 
 

 

END 


